
Erie's Public Schools has
partnered with Allegheny
Health Network to provide
free sports physicals to all 
6-11th graders who plan to
play any sport during the

2022-23 school year. 

THURSDAY, JUNE 2
THROUGHOUT THE SCHOOL DAY
ERIE HIGH SCHOOL SOUTH GYM
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Transportation will be provided from schools to Erie High School
throughout the day. Students must have completed PIAA physical
forms; forms are available at all school offices. Completed forms
should be turned into school offices by May 27. 

This is the ONLY opportunity for free physicals EPS will be offering
for the 2022-23 school year.





